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Dear Alumnus, 

Contribution to UTAR 

Warm greetings from UTAR.  

Congratulations to you and your family on the successful completion of your studies and your 
graduation. On behalf of UTAR, I am both proud and delighted to celebrate this occasion of 
your convocation with all UTARians. 

UTAR has consistently focused on excellence in teaching and research, and the provision of a 
well-rounded education for our students. It is important that our graduates gain good 
employment and are well-received by employers in the industry after graduation. As such, 
UTAR has received good recognition, both locally and regionally, on the quality of our 
graduates who are employed in the industry. 

In the QS Graduate Employability Rankings 2022, UTAR is ranked #201-250 globally, and 
ranked Top 3 in Graduate Employability in Malaysia in the Talentbank National Graduate 
Employability Index 2023. In addition, our graduate employability rate has been consistently 
between 95-97% within 9 months of graduation. In the latest QS Asia University Rankings 
2024, UTAR is ranked #160 and ranked #302 globally in the QS World University Rankings 
2023 for Employer Reputation. At the national level, UTAR has been awarded self-accreditation 
status by the Malaysian Qualifications Agency (MQA) since 2017. These are clear indicators of 
UTAR’s recognition by both local and international authorities on quality education.  

UTAR Hospital has already commenced operations in both Western Medicine and Traditional 
and Complementary Medicine. The hospital is UTAR’s commitment to the community in 
support of the provision of affordable medical and health care services as well as the provision 
of clinical training for UTAR medical and health science students. The hospital has been built 
with the support of donors, philanthropists, organisations and benefactors who have contributed 
generously to the hospital’s development.   

Donations to UTAR Education Foundation also support the provision of financial assistance, 
such as scholarships and interest-free loans, to students in need, and to provide them the 
opportunity for university studies. Among the many benefactors and donors, are those from the 
UTAR community including alumni like you. UTAR deeply appreciates the support and the 
contributions of the university’s alumni in all of its initiatives including the hospital.  

UTAR also welcomes our alumni to contact us on employment and collaboration opportunities 
to link with our many university partners; and to share career and work experiences with juniors 
on campus.  

 



 

 

We look forward to your continuous support and contributions for the sustainable progress of 
both the university and the hospital. 

Lastly, I would like to thank you all for making UTAR proud of your achievements. I wish you 
all even greater successes in all of your endeavours.  
 
Thank you.  
 
 
With warm regards, 
 
 
 
 
Ir Prof Dato’ Dr Ewe Hong Tat 
 


